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Benzodiazepine Position Statement

In support of ETSU Health’s mission to improve the health of those in our region, we discourage the prescribing of benzodiazepines, especially when someone is on another controlled substance.  It is recognized that high dose benzodiazepine and/or prolonged use may foster dependence, tolerance, and misuse.  

